
From: Regan, Laura [mailto:l.regan@hia.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 24 April 2018 12:19 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: FW: Modern awards matters - Building and Construction General On Site Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate 
 
With respect to matter AM 2018/3 to be held in Melbourne on 9 May 2018, we request video link to 
the conference from Brisbane. 
 
We thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 
Please do not hesitate to make contact via the below details. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Laura Regan  
Assistant Director- Industrial Relations (Mon-Wed) 
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